

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS



WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 20, 2025

GIRLS TENNIS: There will be a Girls' Tennis Call Out Meeting after school on **Wednesday**, **August 20** in Coach Holden's Room--C308 for anyone interested in coming out for the team this year.

GENERAL: Anyone interested in a FREE homecoming dress, see Mrs. Combis in C325. All of the dresses are on display outside of her classroom next to the windows on the THIRD floor, come take a look!

SCHOOL PICTURES: Mark your calendars! School pictures will take place on **August 19, 20, 21, or 22**, depending on your English class. Your student will receive order information in their English classes on the first day or you can order pictures now by going to https://inter-state.com/ and using the **order code: 0127ZWF.** Online ordering is available before and after Picture Day. Shipping and handling charges may apply to orders placed after Picture Day.

YEARBOOK: Attention students! Don't miss out on capturing all the memories of this school year! The 2025-2026 yearbooks are now on sale. Secure your copy and relive all the highlights, friendships, and unforgettable moments for years to come. Visit the yearbook online at yearbookordercenter.com and use the **school code 3361** to order. Order now and save! Yearbooks will go up in price after Labor Day!

FRESHMEN CLASS CABINET: There will be a Freshmen Class Cabinet Call Out Meeting after school on **Monday, August 25**, in Mrs. Rokita's room, D204. Any freshmen are welcome to come and learn about this club opportunity. If you are not able to make the meeting see Mrs. Rokita (D204) or Mr. Lee (C209) for more information.

TRAVEL OPPORTUNITY: Are you ready for the adventure of a lifetime? We are excited to announce an incredible educational travel opportunity to New Zealand and Australia, planned for June 2026! This is your chance to explore new cultures, discover breathtaking landscapes, and make memories that will last forever. To learn more about this amazing student trip, students and parents are welcome to join us for an informational meeting on Wednesday, August 27, at 6:00 PM in the LGI (enter door G at the back of the school). We'll go over all the details and answer any questions you might have. Please RSVP for the meeting at https://bit.ly/45dUjoC. If you have any questions, please email Mrs. Collard at kcollard@lcscmail.com. *This trip is school-approved, but not school-sponsored.

JUNIOR CLASS CABINET: There will be a callout meeting **Wednesday**, **August 27** at 2:15 in Room C329. Please see Mrs. Loden (C329) or Mrs. Moreno (E224) if you have any questions.